
Current Accreditation Status
The Accreditation Council of the Council for the Accreditation of Educator
Preparation (CAEP) met on October 21, 2019 and  granted The School of

Education at Medgar Evers College (CUNY) full accreditation at the
initial-licensure level. The accreditation is active through 2026.  


